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Dear Council:
 

My name is Don Prewett and I live at 20155 24th Ave. NW in Richmond Beach.  I would like the city

to acquire the property at the end of 27th Street to gain more access to the Salt Water Park.
 
I have used that road many times over the years to get to the park.  I have live in Richmond Beach
for 50 years and that access has been used all that time.  I would also support restrictions on the

parking on 27th Street if those families want that.
 
Thank you for looking at this issue as this should have been done years ago.
 
Sincerely,
 
Don Prewett
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 
 

mailto:donprewett@gmail.com
mailto:agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

